
Astha Santra aasthasantra@gmail.com
Dear Respected Sir/Madam,

I am writing this letter to sincerely thank you for awarding me the MUKTI Scholarship and special thanks to my sponsor Mr. Debkumar Bandyopadhyay sir . This recognition is a significant encouragement for me and has strengthened my determination to achieve my academic and career goals.

Currently, I am a Class 12 student at Budge Budge Uchcha Balika Vidyalaya and will be appearing for my Higher Secondary Examination in March 2025. My preparation is going well, and I am confident about achieving good results. After my Higher Secondary Examination, I plan to sit for the WBJEE and JENPAS-UG exams to further my education.

My ultimate goal is to specialize in Cybersecurity, Foreign Intelligence, and Information Security. I aspire to build a career in safeguarding critical information systems and contributing to global cybersecurity initiatives.

I am deeply grateful for the financial and moral support provided through this scholarship, which will help me move closer to my aspirations. Thank you once again for your confidence in my potential. I am committed to making the most of this opportunity and to upholding the values that your foundation stands for. 

Yours sincerely,
Astha Santra 

